
From:   Patrick Buckley   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   June 15, 2017

Subject:   Request for Info - STA File #0801-EX-ST-2017
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Good afternoon,
The application has been amended to include a July 5th start date.  Apologies for the inconvenience.


